
   
 

 

Public Notice – Office Relocation 

Dear Valued Clients, 

We wish to advise that the offices of Fijian Holdings Unit Trust 

(FHUT) and FHL Stockbrokers Ltd (FHLS), currently located at 

Shop 1A & 1B, Vanua House, 77 Victoria Prade, Suva will be 

closed from 1st June 2025 as we relocate to a new office space. 

 

Our new office will be located at: Level 6, Vanua House, 77 

Victoria Prade, Suva. 

Please note that our contact details remain unchanged:  

Phone Number:  8926825 / 8926839 

Email:   cso1@fhut.com.fj /cso2@fhut.com.fj  

Website:    www.fhut.com.fj 

 

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to 

serving you at our new location. 

 

Please feel free to contact us should you have any questions. 

 

Vinaka Vakalevu 
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